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S.No. Case No. Proceedings 

1.  
CRL MP 472/2022 
CRLMP SR 17/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

2.  
CRL MP 473/2022 
CRLMP SR     /2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

3.  
CRL MP 1009/2018 
CRL MP SR 47/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

4.  
CRL MP 588/2019 
CRLMP SR 32/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

5.  
CRL MP 312/2016 
CRL MP SR 34/2023  

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

6.  
CRL MP 1007/2022 
(CID) 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

7.  CRL MP 1032/2015 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

8.  CRL MP 1220/2015 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

9.  CRL MP 504/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

10.  CRL MP 505/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 



Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

11.  CRL MP 506/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

12.  CRL MP 883/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

13.  CRL MP 45/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

14.  CRL MP 46/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

15.  CRL MP 74/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

16.  CRL MP 107/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

17.  CRL MP 108/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

18.  CRL MP 110/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

19.  CRL MP 111/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

20.  CRL MP 113/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 



21.  CRL MP 114/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

22.  CRL MP 115/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

23.  CRL MP 119/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

24.  CRL MP 233/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

25.  CRL MP 234/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

26.  CRL MP 235/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

27.  CRL MP 317/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

28.  CRL MP 318/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

29.  CRL MP 311/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

30.  CRL MP 312/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

31.  CRL MP 364/2023 
While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 



authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

32.  
CRL MP 241/2021 
CRLMP SR 20/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

33.  
CRL MP 242/2021 
CRLMP SR 20/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

34.  
CRL MP 243/2021 
CRLMP SR 22/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

35.  
CRL MP 244/2021 
CRLMP SR 20/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

36.  
CRL MP 240/2021 
CRLMP SR 25/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

37.  
CRL MP 239/2021 
CRLMP SR 26/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

38.  
CRL MP 238/2021 
CRLMP SR 27/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

39.  
CRL MP 146/2021 
CRLMP SR 31/2022 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

40.  
CRL MP 148/2021 
CRLMP SR 40/2023 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

41.  
CRL MP 114/2023 
CC 10/2018 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 



Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

42.  
CRL MP 115/2023 
CC 10/2018 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

43.  
CRL MP 116/2022 
CC 10/2018 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

44.  
CRL MP 117/2022 
CC 10/2018 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

45.  
CRL MP 113/2022 
CC 10/2018 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

46.  
CRL MP 112/2022 
CC 10/2018 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

47.  
CRL MP 111/2022 
CC 10/2018 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

48.  
CRL MP 110/2022 
CC 10/2018 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

49.  
CRL MP 109/2022 
CC 10/2018 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

50.  
CRL MP 108/2022 
CC 10/2018 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 

51.  
CRL MP 118/2022 
CC 10/2018 

While going through the record, it is noticed that main 
Petition where there are reliefs on behalf of competent 
authority seeking to make interim order of attachment as 
absolute, orders not pronounced. Call on 12-08-2024. 
Section is directed to place records accordingly. 



 


